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Dear Parent/Carer 

We have an exciting opportunity for Year 11 pupils to take part in additional revision session 
for the Summer Exams from Monday 25th March to Thursday 28th March from 10am-2pm. 

Bloxwich Academy are working with the Walsall Easter Holiday Programme.   We have 
planned a fantastic opportunity to support pupils with their last-minute revision through a 
Free Easter Revision Programme.  Each day will run from 10am-2pm.  Pupils will be provided 
with a snack and a hot lunch free of charge.  

In the morning, pupils will have the chance to work with specialist teachers over the Easter 
break to cement the focus areas of knowledge, which can be applied to their exams in May.  
Not only this, in the afternoon, they will have an option of enrichment activities, continue 
their revision, or take park in a sporting activity.  

On Thursday 28th March, Bloxwich have arranged for an indoor inflatable assault course and 
an inflatable disco hub to be on site.  This will allow pupils to wind down and enjoy their time 
with their peers following the hard work during the week.  For access to the revision sessions, 
it is a requirement that you register through the Walsall Holiday Activity programme.  Please 
see below for information regarding this. 

Walsall Holiday Activity Programme.  

Your child is currently registered as free school meals within the Local Authority.  This could 
be an historical registration which can remain valid for up to three years. 

As a result of your child being on the current list, this means that they qualify for a scheme 
called the Walsall Easter Holiday Programme. 

This scheme is for children and young people aged 5-16 who live in Walsall, and will enable 
them to access free activities throughout the summer holidays.  The scheme is fully funded 
by the Department for Education Holiday Activities and Food programme. 

You should have received a postcard through the post, providing you with details on how to 
apply for the scheme.  

To register for the scheme please follow this link and input your child’s unique code. 

Register for HAF 2024 | Walsall Council 

If you have not received the code through the post, can you please email wr4c@walsall.gov.uk 
to obtain your child’s code.  

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/holiday-activities-programme-haf/register-haf-2024
mailto:wr4c@walsall.gov.uk


 

Once you have received your code, can you please notify Miss Williamson at Bloxwich 
Academy.  Using this code, we will then be able to register your child for the revision scheme.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
 
Mr R Prime 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


